OUR CHURCH MINISTRY – June 17, 2018

We welcome you all to our worship service. Please join us in Coffee Fellowship after the service in the Gathering Area. If you are our guest, please fill in the Visitor's Card in your pew and place it in the offering plate. We'd appreciate it if you could also sign our Guest Book in the Welcome Area. May you have a meaningful worship service today.

Love to Pastor Yuri for being with us today to celebrate her retirement and future journeys. We will miss her greatly and thank her for her years of service shepherding us. Continue to keep Pastor Yuri, Susumu and Kohei in your prayers for health and happiness in the future.

<u>Many thanks</u> to our choir and all those involved in our music ministry for leading our very special Music Sunday today, and for all you do during the year!

<u>May God bless</u> all the men in our lives. May we honor them always, and especially today on <u>Father's Day!</u>

<u>Packing and Moving</u> has begun at the parsonage. Thanks to all who have taken time to help. If you can help Pastor Yuri this week, please see the insert for dates and contact number.

<u>Pastor Suhee Kim</u> will be with us for the first time on July 1st. Come welcome her at the service and join her for coffee fellowship that day.

<u>Summer Sunday School</u> begins Today! Please consider giving one Sunday during summer to teach a combined class of all ages so that our children may continue to be nurtured in our church. See the sign up sheet in the Gathering Area to leave your name. Thank you!

<u>Kalina Mrmevska and her students</u> will be hosting a piano recital in the Fellowship Hall this Friday, June 22nd at 4:30pm. All are welcome!

<u>Any information</u> you would like in the July/August Church Life Newsletter, please submit it to the office asap. Pictures, articles, poems, updates on ministries, upcoming events, etc., must be sent to the office by June 21st!

<u>Church Yard Sale – July 14th!</u> Start collecting items for our big church yard sale scheduled for Saturday, July 14th. More information will be coming



<u>Ministry Opportunities</u>: If you are interested in taking part in any of the following ministries, please contact the person listed below.

**<u>Hospitality</u>: Coffee Fellowship: *June Beuttenmuller 631-286-2045* Currently there is a sign-up sheet in the Gathering Area.

**Thrift Shop: Anna McClure 631-286-1172.
Volunteer once a month or more at the Thrift Shop.

**Prayer Shawl: Barbara Downs 631-475-0141 & Lillian Muttitt 631-307-9061 Knitting or crocheting for the healing of others.

**Outreach: Carolyn Holtz 631-286-4236 Helping to help others.

**<u>Loveline</u>: Anna McClure 631-286-1172 Preparing food for families in our church that are experiencing a crisis.

**Church Office: 631-286-0525 Assisting with special mailings, distributing flyers, folding bulletins/newsletters or helping with phones.

**Building Use: Anne Boyce 631-286-0525 Facilitating the comings and goings of people using our buildings for private events.

Abbreviations for the Calendar

W: Wesley House FH: Fellowship Hall C: Community Room

Sm: Smith RoomG: Gathering Area1: First FloorSa: SanctuaryE: Education Wing2: Second Floor

DATE	ATTENDANCE Adults/Children	WEEKLY OFFERING
6/7/18	N/A	*\$2022.

^{*}Includes General, Benevolence & Building Funds

OUR CHURCH MINISTRY – June 17, 2018

We welcome you all to our worship service. Please join us in Coffee Fellowship after the service in the Gathering Area. If you are our guest, please fill in the Visitor's Card in your pew and place it in the offering plate. We'd appreciate it if you could also sign our Guest Book in the Welcome Area. May you have a meaningful worship service today.

<u>Love to Pastor Yuri</u> for being with us today to celebrate her retirement and future journeys. We will miss her greatly and thank her for her years of service shepherding us. Continue to keep Pastor Yuri, Susumu and Kohei in your prayers for health and happiness in the future.

<u>Many thanks</u> to our choir and all those involved in our music ministry for leading our very special Music Sunday today, and for all you do during the year!

<u>May God bless</u> all the men in our lives. May we honor them always, and especially today on <u>Father's Day!</u>

<u>Packing and Moving</u> has begun at the parsonage. Thanks to all who have taken time to help. If you can help Pastor Yuri this week, please see the insert for dates and contact number.

<u>Pastor Suhee Kim</u> will be with us for the first time on July 1st. Come welcome her at the service and join her for coffee fellowship that day.

<u>Summer Sunday School</u> begins Today! Please consider giving one Sunday during summer to teach a combined class of all ages so that our children may continue to be nurtured in our church. See the sign up sheet in the Gathering Area to leave your name. Thank you!

<u>Kalina Mrmevska and her students</u> will be hosting a piano recital in the Fellowship Hall this Friday, June 22nd at 4:30pm. All are welcome!

<u>Any information</u> you would like in the July/August Church Life Newsletter, please submit it to the office asap. Pictures, articles, poems, updates on ministries, upcoming events, etc., must be sent to the office by June 21st!

<u>Church Yard Sale – July 14th!</u> Start collecting items for our big church yard sale scheduled for Saturday, July 14th. More information will be coming



<u>Ministry Opportunities</u>: If you are interested in taking part in any of the following ministries, please contact the person listed below.

- **Hospitality: Coffee Fellowship: June Beuttenmuller 631-286-2045 Currently there is a sign-up sheet in the Gathering Area.
- **Thrift Shop: Anna McClure 631-286-1172.
 Volunteer once a month or more at the Thrift Shop.
- **Prayer Shawl: Barbara Downs 631-475-0141 & Lillian Muttitt 631-307-9061 Knitting or crocheting for the healing of others.
- **Outreach: Carolyn Holtz 631-286-4236 Helping to help others.
- **<u>Loveline</u>: Anna McClure 631-286-1172 Preparing food for families in our church that are experiencing a crisis.
- **<u>Church Office</u>: 631-286-0525 Assisting with special mailings, distributing flyers, folding bulletins/newsletters or helping with phones.
- **Building Use: Anne Boyce 631-286-0525 Facilitating the comings and goings of people using our buildings for private events.

Abbreviations for the Calendar

W: Wesley House **FH**: Fellowship Hall **C**: Community Room

Sm: Smith Room
 G: Gathering Area
 E: Education Wing
 E: Second Floor

DATE	ATTENDANCE Adults/Children	WEEKLY OFFERING
6/7/18	N/A	*\$2022.

^{*}Includes General, Benevolence & Building Funds